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From: Jessy Thomas   
Sent: 2022/01/25 1:46 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-0053 Type: OPA ZBA Subdivision Subtype: Zoning By Law Amendment. 

Dear Carmen Caruso, 
It is my strong stand as a unit owner and resident of 9 George Street N condo building that this planning report and the 
Application to Amend the Zoning By-law should not be approved.  
In addition to various issues like Population Density, Parking, Infrastructure, Parkland etc. that have not been properly 
considered and satisfactorily analyzed, I am very concerned about my own healthcare (a very insufficient Brampton 
Civic hospital) and quality of my living and privacy matters with the very close proximity of such a towering building. 
I am very worried about the safety of own building. See below link. 
Neighboring construction could have impacted Surfside building's stability, experts say - ABC News 
https://abcnews.go.com/US/neighboring-construction-impacted-surfside-buildings-stability-experts/story?id=78609313
Registering my strong opposition: 
Considering all of the above, I strongly oppose this request for Application to Amend the Zoning By-law. 

Signed  
Rachel D  Thomas  
Unit owner and Resident of 9 George St. N  
Brampton  
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